
  

Burke Marshall 

Old Orchard Road, Armonk, New York 10504 

January 30, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d'Or Press 

Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This will acknowledge your letter 
of January 17, 1968 to Mr. Burke Marshall 
Unfortunately, before he had a chance to reply 
to your letter he had to leave the country on 
business and will not return until February 12. 
He will reply as soon therafter as possible. 

Sincerely, 

. Char Ds Mg bw 
Secretary to 

Burke Marshall 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Geq.d'Op-Drass_.. 
__Hyattstowm,Masylend—20734, 
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